
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
               SCHOOL OF HUMANITIES 

 
DEPARTMENT OF JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION 

 

Ref:JMC/Farewell/VI/260                           CIRCULAR                                         Date:23-04-2025 
 
 
Students of Batch 2023-2026 and Batch 2024-2027 are hereby informed that Rukhsat-2025, the 
farewell to the outgoing batch of 2022-2025 shall be conducted on 25th April, 2025.  
Hence, all the students of all the semesters of the department are advised to attend the 
program. 
 
Venue: Room no. 525, 3rd Floor, E-Block. 
Time: 10:30 AM Onwards 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                             Dr. Rahul Amin (HoD) 
                                                                 Department of Journalism and Mass Communication 
 
 
Copy To:         

 PS to hon’ble Vice Chancellor     

 PS to hon’ble Director   

 PS to hon’ble Campus Director cum DSW    

 Academic Coordinator        

 AJU website      

 Notice board 

 ERP Coordinator 

 Students group (Email/WhatsApp)  
 

 

 


